
 

Robert L. Craig School Field Day 

Friday, May 28, 2021 from 9:10 am – 12:30 pm 

Students will be dismissed at 1:00 pm 

 

Field Day will take place outdoors on the Robert L. Craig School field.   All students and staff 

will be required to adhere to social distancing guidelines, which include wearing a facial 

covering/mask.  Students will participate in a variety of activities throughout the day while 

remaining in their cohorts.  We will be following the NJDOH guidelines to ensure the safety of 

everyone attending.  Remote students are welcome to attend.  Please contact the main office by 

Monday, May 24, 2021, if your remote student is participating.  Remote students who are not 

attending in-person will have an asynchronous field day option.  We look forward to a great 

FIELD DAY!   

 Wear your HOUSE t-shirt 

Amistad     Isibindi     Reveur     Altruismo 

 

 


